On Wednesday, May 13, 2020 at 6:00 pm the Town Board of the Town of Washington, La Crosse
County, Wisconsin held its monthly meeting at the said town hall with all members present. Town Chairman,
Dan Korn called the meeting to order. The agenda was propetly posted. The April minutes were reviewed.
A motion was made and seconded to approve the minutes as printed. The motion carried. The treasurer
report was presented. A motion was made and seconded to approve the treasurer’s report. The motion
carried. A motion was made and seconded to pay the bills. The motion carried.

CCFC Report: They are working on getting the specs for the new engine so bids can be sent out.

Road Update: We reviewed summer road projects and costs. We will hold a special meeting on
Wednesday, May 20, 2020 at 6 pm to make a decision on the roads.

Steve Hammes presented to the board his holding tank agreement. A motion was made and
seconded to acknowledge and give approval to the holding tank agreement. The motion carried.

Terry Dickman presented his conditional use permit. A motion was made and seconded to not
oppose the conditional use permit. The motion carried.

Leo Leis is requesting a driveway permit on Antony Road. The board does not have any objections
to the request.

The board will review the resolution on waiving interest and penalties on property tax and take
action at our June meeting,.

Upcoming events: Open Book is June 4, 2020 3-5 pm, and Board of Review is June 11, 2020 6-8
pm.

We reviewed the miscellaneous correspondence. We received a tracking permit from Keith Boraas.
A motion was made and seconded to accept the permit.

Our next meeting will be Thursday, June 11, 2020 at 5:30 pm. A motion was made and seconded to
adjourn the meeting. The meeting was adjourned at 7:15 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted,
Barb Muenzenberger, Clerk,

On Wednesday, May 20, 2020 at 6:00 pm the Town Board of the Town of Washington, La Crosse
County, Wisconsin held a special meeting at the said town hall. Town Chairman, Dan Korn called the
meeting to order. The notice of the special meeting was properly posted.

A motion was made and seconded to accept the Scott Construction bid of $43118 and use the
warranty work elsewhere. The motion carried.

Motions were made and seconded to accept the Renewal Alcohol Beverage applications from both
The Likelee Spot, Inc. and Leo’s and Leona’s Inc. The motions carried.

A motion was made and seconded to adjourn the special meeting. The special meeting was
adjourned at 6:12 pm.

Respectfully Submitted,
Barb Muenzenberger, Clerk,




